




 
From: RIPLEY, ELIZABETH [mailto:E.Ripley@MSrmc.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2007 1:47 PM 
To: Peter, Eric J (HSS) 
Cc: Stephens, Norman; Pierce, David S (HSS) 
Subject: request for periodic progress report 
 
Mr. Peter, Per your request for a Periodic Progress Report on the Mat-Su Regional Medical 
Center replacement hospital, under a Certificate of Needed issued 11/19/03, please update your 
files to reflect that this project has been completed.  A final report dated July 5, 2006 was sent to 
the attention of the Certificate of Need office via email and U.S. mail last July. 
  
Elizabeth Ripley
Director, Marketing & Public Relations
Mat-Su Regional Medical Center
2500 S. Woodworth Loop
P.O. Box 1687
Palmer, AK  99645
907-861-6849 direct
907-861-6868 fax
e.ripley@msrmc.com
www.matsuregional.com
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